
EMSD organises E&M I&T Day 2023 (with
photos)

     E&M I&T Day 2023, with the theme of smart construction, is being held
today (July 31) and tomorrow (August 1) at the Hong Kong Science Park.
      
     Organised by the Electrical and Mechanical Services Department (EMSD),
with support from the Hong Kong Science and Technology Parks Corporation and
the Shenzhen Association for Science and Technology, the event provides the
trade a platform for experience sharing and interactive exchanges.
           
     At today's event, the EMSD signed a memorandum of co-operation with the
Association to establish strategic partnership to jointly support government
departments in applying innovation and technology (I&T). It will strengthen
the co-operation and exchanges between Shenzhen and Hong Kong, and the
promotion of technology innovation.
           
     The Director of Electrical and Mechanical Services, Mr Eric Pang,
welcomed the Association to become the EMSD's I&T strategic partner. He said
that this year marks the 75th anniversary of the establishment of the EMSD
and it will continue to serve the community with heart and innovation,
leverage its engineering expertise and collaborate with I&T strategic
partners to assist government departments and the engineering sector to adopt
I&T for the benefit of society.
           
     E&M I&T Day 2023 brings together about 30 Hong Kong, Mainland and
overseas exhibitors to showcase their I&T achievements and solutions in smart
construction. Representatives from government departments, public
organisations, I&T and electrical and mechanical sectors, and tertiary
institutions also share their experience in smart construction.      

     For details of the event, please visit
inno.emsd.gov.hk/en/more/highlight/index_id_68.html. 
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